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Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
Christmas is fast approaching! The Key Stage One Nativity production this year is ‘Lights, Camel, Action!’. The children get so 
much out of the Christmas performance but it cannot be achieved without your support.  
 
Each family will be allocated up to 2 tickets per child for 1 show. Please indicate on the slip below your first and second choice 
and we will try our best to accommodate your requests. Tickets will be allocated on a first come, first served basis. Please return the 
slip below promptly to avoid disappointment. 
 
The performance will be filmed and made available to watch at home for everyone to enjoy. DVDs will be available to purchase for 
£2.50 each.  
 
As always, we appreciate your support in making our Christmas performance a success. If you have any questions, please get in 
touch. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs. Taylor, Mrs. Kane and Mrs. Jones 
 

 
Please return this slip to your child’s class teacher by Friday 18th November 2022. 
 
 
My child’s name: _________________________________________________________________ 
 
Number of tickets needed:     1              2 
 

Please tick the relevant performance:                                 First Choice            Second Choice 

Morning Show: 9:30am-10:30am on Wednesday 7th December   

Afternoon Show – 1:45pm-2:45pm on Thursday 8th December 

Evening Show – 5:30pm-6:30pm on Thursday 8th December 

 

I enclose £_____________ for ___________ copies of the DVD at £2.50 each. 

Oxhey First School 
Pennine Way, 
Biddulph 
Staffordshire 
ST8 7EB 
 

Head teacher: Mrs L Jukes 
Telephone 01782 513000 
E mail office@oxhey.staffs.sch.uk 
www.oxheyfirstschool.com 
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